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My name is David Gerbil of Hillsboro and I strongly oppose this bill. It will stress 

working families already stressed financial budgets. We have as gas prices that are 

in the top 10  nationwide ($.75 +National average) and what do we have to show for 

it. Pot hole covered and weather checked roads, empty max trains and bicycle  lanes 

that have maybe have 1 rider/ mile usage. I realize it's a big ego boost to the 

members of the legislature to spend money Willy nilly and go back to your 

constituants say "Look what I'm going to do for you. You're going to get these new 

shinny things!"  Not realizing that something in the family budget is going to suffer, 

just to stroke your ego.  

My recommendations are to look inward, find the money in an already bloated govt. 

Then when you need $$$ .... 

 

 

 


